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2 November 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Working together to keep our school community safe  

Welcome back to all our families. I hope that you have all had a safe half-term holiday. 

Following recent government announcements outlining additional measures planned to reduce the 

rate of infection across England, I want to encourage you to be vigilant and careful around the school 

site.  

Please do your part to show how much you care 

Please do not attempt to come to the School Office. For all enquiries, please call the School Office on 

020 366 0521 or email admin@bushhillpark.enfield.sch.uk  

Please be on time for drop-offs in the morning and collections in the afternoon, always wear a face 

covering and keep a 2-metre distance between yourself and other members of the school 

community. 

Be considerate of others as you would your own family, and do not do anything to endanger or make 

others feel uncomfortable, including standing close to others, smoking or using electronic cigarettes 

whilst queuing.  

Thank you to all our school family who respectfully wait patiently in line. All our children are 

extremely grateful and appreciate the calm atmosphere you help to create at the start of their day 

and when going home. Your cooperation and care is a brilliant example of the way we take care of 

each other and demonstrates respect and responsibility to all pupils.  

Find out the coronavirus restrictions in our local area 

Until 5 November, we should follow the local restrictions for our area. Please click on the link below, 

and enter your postcode to find out what you can and cannot do www.gov.uk/find-coronavirus-

local-restrictions?priority-taxon=774cee22-d896-44c1-a611-e3109cce8eae  

From 5 November, please click on the following link for more information about the new national 

restrictions planned by the Government www.gov.uk/guidance/new-national-restrictions-from-5-

november  
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Please use c19response@bushhillpark.enfield.sch.uk to alert us to COVID-19 concerns and positive 

test results 

Please contact us immediately by email at c19response@bushhillpark.enfield.sch.uk or call 020 

8366 0521 during the school day, if you or anyone in your household displays any of the COVID-19 

symptoms below or tests positive for COVID-19.  

You should look out for the following COVID-19 symptoms: 

• a high temperature 

• a new, continuous cough 

• a loss of, or change to, your sense of smell or taste 
 

A message from the Director of Education and the Director of Public Health 

Please read the attached letter to parents and carers, with reminders, guidance and thanks for your 

continued support. 

Please stay safe while taking care of your families. We are here for you, so please contact us if you 

need help or have any questions. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs Anna Theodosiou 

Headteacher 
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